
APRIL BULLETIN 2016

COMMUNITY SKIP

A skip for the domestic use of the community will be at Maes Llan 

on Saturday, 14/05/16 at 9:00a.m.  Remember.....first come!

BRIDGE

Our new bridge is up and 

running, and the Community 

Council would like to thank 

the County for its prompt 

response; to the contractors 

for an efficient and 

satisfactory outcome and to 

Mr. Richard Henblas for his 

co-operation with the 

contractors :  his fields 

were used for the transport of equipment and heavy machinery. 

Mr Austin Roberts our county councillor played an energetic part 

in getting us our crossing back, just in time for  Spring.

BURIAL COSTS

Eglwysbach has a beautiful 

peaceful lawn cemetery. 

Please contact the

 Community Council's 

Sexton, Cllr. John Lloyd 

Williams on 650 441 for the 

revised burial costs.

FACEBOOK

The Community Council often uses FB page  'Cymuned 

Eglwysbach' to post items of interest to the community. Not an 



official site, but a useful noticeboard.

FOOTBRIDGE

We have received a number of complaints from 

residents that heavy motorbikes are being taken 

across the new footbridge.

This is a bridge for pedestrians only and we hope 

that in future motorbikes and horses will splash through the ford 

below the bridge. 

AGM

The Community Council will hold an AGM with Electors in order to 

look back at the past year and to discuss matters of importance to 

them.

A warm welcome to members of the community  - Tuesday night, 

3rd May at 7:00p.m.

COUNCILLORS; GOODBYES AND WELCOMES

We are delighted to welcome John Emlyn 

Jones of Glan Aber to stand in place of 

Wendy Martin. 

Wendy is standing down after some years of 

faithful service due to family commitments. 

However, Wendy is and will continue to be 

behind many of the Keep Fit initiatives in the 

village, and can be credited with bringing in 

Pilates and events in Cae Swings among 

others. 

John Emlyn Jones has been serving the community for some 

years, behind the scenes, and will be a very welcome addition to 

the Council.

PAPUR EGLWYSBACH

This is the village magazine in a new incarnation. Should be out 

and round the community in the next few days. Spare copies can 

be collected from  Daryl Mackenzie Hamdden. (Next to the old 

shop).




